June 5, 2013

Public Utility Commission
Attn: Filing Center

550 Capitol Street NE #215
PO Box 2148

Salem, Oregon 97308

Re: UM-1622 Withdrawal of Filing for Energy Trust Proposal for Cost-
Effectiveness Exceptions- Additional Programs

Please withdraw our above-referenced filing requesting approval of temporary cost-
effectiveness exceptions under UM-551. This request was originally filed on
November 12, 2012. We have been advised by the Public Utility Commission staff that
this request will be handled differently, and we are working closely with staff on these
matters.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need clarification or additional
information regarding this withdrawal request.

Debbie Menashe

General Counsel

503 443 7608

Debbie.menashe @energytrust.org

cc: Wendy Gerlitz, Northwest Energy Coalition
Robert Jenks, Citizens’ Utility Board
Jennifer Gross, Northwest Natural Gas Company
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